
A word from the Editor in chief

It is my pleasure to present this new volume of the OLBI Working Papers,

containing selected proceedings of the 2016 CCERBAL conference, “Bilingual

from birth: Process, pedagogy and policy”. I would like to thank the guest

editors, Christopher Fennell and Richard Clément, for overseeing the article

selection and review process. I would also like to acknowledge the work of the

Documentalist of the Julien Couture Resource Centre, Bojan Lalovic; the edi-

torial assistants and translators, Myriam Ducos, Andréanne Allard-Blanchard,

and Sydney Goudreau-Patterson; and the production and reference verification

editor, Christina Thiele. Enjoy!

Nikolay Slavkov

Director

Canadian Centre for Studies and Research in Bilingualism and

Language Planning (CCERBAL)

Ottawa, July 2017
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